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Subject: Celebrating a Year of Progress and Collaboration 

 

Dear Esteemed Members, 

 

As we mark the completion of one year, Behalf of Chapter Leadership Team, i 

am filled with gratitude for the unwavering support and dedication shown by 

each and every one of you. Together, we have achieved remarkable 

milestones and made significant strides in advancing our organization's mission. 

 

The successful Chapter events of the year such as HR Connect, HR SUMMIT, 

Industry Safety Meet, HR & Statutory Leaders Meet, Corporate Cricket 

Tournament (CCT), Talk Series and our Foundation Day celebration stands as a 

testament to our collective commitment to excellence. Your participation and 

enthusiasm have been instrumental in making these events a resounding 

success, and I couldn't be prouder of what we have accomplished together.  

 

Moreover I am delighted to share that we have made significant strides in 

expanding our reach and impact by establishing ten student chapters in 

collaboration with local Management Institutions. This initiative not only 

strengthens our ties with the academic community but also provides valuable 

opportunities for mentorship and knowledge exchange.  

 

Furthermore, I am delighted by the contributions made towards our E-journal   

HR Connect, which has served as a valuable platform for sharing insights and 

best practices within our community. Your valuable input and dedication to this 

initiative have been truly commendable. 

 

As we reflect on our achievements, I am excited about the opportunities that lie 

ahead. We are now gearing up for NATCON 2024, our flagship event, and I am 

confident that with your continued support and involvement, it will be another 

resounding success. Additionally, I am looking forward to collaborating with 
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each of you on various other activities that will further strengthen our Chapter 

and propel us towards even greater heights. 

 

Once again, I extend my heartfelt gratitude to each member for their 

invaluable contributions and unwavering commitment throughout the year. I 

specially thank all the past Chairmen and Leadership team for their timely 

guidance with unconditional support. 

 

Together, we have demonstrated the power of unity and collaboration, and I 

am optimistic about the bright future that lies ahead for our Chapter. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication. 

 

Behalf of Chapter Leadership Team, 

 

 

Chairman 

NIPM – Mangaluru Chapter 


